COMMUNICATION - C130
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
(Public Hearing)

Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

From: Doriel v -

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 5:54 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: HE Chulin <chulin.hehe@gmail.com>

Subject: [External] Against High Rise Development on Flamingo

Hello,

| am writing this email to strongly against the development on 8001 Bathurst Street, on the
southeast corner of Bathurst Street and Flamingo Road. As this project is not a good fit for the
surrounding community. It will make the already terrible traffic situation even worse, to a point of
disaster.

From your Concerned member of the public



